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Leave The CLUB at their discretion, including with a person not on their pickup list or by
walking or driving
Check out with a scan card, just like parents have for the purpose of checking out their
children
Return to the building, after having left, provided it is during regular operating hours
Order food from delivery services or bring in their own food from outside The CLUB
Go outside the building to retrieve items from their cars, make short phone calls, or receive
food from delivery drivers

Leave the building without notifying the Teen Center staff and having been formally
checked-out
Loiter in the parking lot
Bring food in the building and distribute to anyone who is not visiting in the capacity as a
High School Program member including siblings and staff
Have food received at The CLUB by any person other than him- or herself, including staff  

High School Program members ARE permitted to:

High School Program members ARE NOT permitted to:

The CLUB is for high school teens currently in 9th-12 grade. Rising 9th graders (current 8th
graders) will be part of the Summer 2023 High School Program
Members of the High School Program have access to the The CLUB Teen Center that
includes a pool table and game area, multiple gaming stations, a large screen for television
and videos, general gathering area, computer stations and designated study rooms
Only currently registered program members are allowed inside the The CLUB Teen Center

The CLUB is a space within the Boys & Girls Club created especially for teens. The CLUB offers
resources and programs to create meaningful experiences today as teens prepare a plan for
the future. 

HIGH SCHOOL PROGRAM POLICIES AND EXPECTATIONS

You will indicate on your registration form whether you agree or do not agree with the High
School Program Policies and Expectations. If you select that you agree, the below policies will
apply. If you select that you do not agree, your child will not be allowed to leave unless he/she is
formally checked out by a parent / guardian;  however, the rest of the rules still apply. It is
important that you notify your child of your expectations. Club staff will do everything it can to
prevent a child from leaving but it is still the child’s responsibility to follow your wishes and The
CLUB rules. If a child attempts or leaves The CLUB without your permission, Club staff will
notify the parent immediately. 

Members of the High School Program will enter through The CLUB entrance (located to the
left of the covered drive-thru area). Members will receive a scan card and will be required to
scan in when they arrive. Only High School Program members may use the side door.  All
other members will enter through the right side doors under the covered drive-thru area.
Members must scan out each time they leave and scan in each time they return to The CLUB.

CHECK-IN / CHECK-OUT


